
March 3, 1969

Miss Laura Gilpin
U09 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I did try and contact you when I was there but got no answer 
so I assumed you were either out of town or gone.

The books you requested were sent on February 24, 1969. I 
am sorry you had misfortune on those books and their not 
reaching Gallup.

I hope the summer season is profitable for all, too. Sorry, 
also about us not being able to make connection,in Santa Fe 
when I was there, but never fear that I’ll come to Santa Fe 
and at least not try to get in touch with you. Until next 
time, take care.

Sincerely yours,

Steve T. Rice
Assistant Sales Manager 
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